
OMWD Seeks Replacement for Departed Director 

Encinitas, CA—Olivenhain Municipal Water District is seeking a new member of the board to replace departed director 
Marco San Antonio. Mr. San Antonio resigned from OMWD on January 24 and was sworn in as a newly appointed 
member of the Encinitas City Council.  

OMWD’s board intends to conduct interviews at its March 19 board meeting to fill the vacancy. The newly appointed 
director will represent Division 1 through December 4, 2026, filling the remaining two years of the four-year term. 

Individuals interested in completing the remaining portion of the Division 1 directorship shall submit a completed 
application package to OMWD’s General Manager no later than 5:00 p.m. on March 3. Candidates must reside in 
OMWD’s Division 1, which includes portions of Encinitas, Elfin Forest, Harmony Grove, Rancho Santa Fe, Rancho Cielo, 
4S Ranch, and Fairbanks Ranch. Applications, a map of Division 1, and additional information about the appointment 
process are available at www.olivenhain.com/division1. 

#  #  # 

Olivenhain Municipal Water District is a public agency providing water, wastewater services, recycled water, 
hydroelectricity, and operation of Elfin Forest Recreational Reserve. Organized in 1959, OMWD currently serves 
approximately 87,000 customers over 48 square miles in northern San Diego County. 
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